
CLOUD SPRINGS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

OPEN HOUSE & COMPACT INPUT 

MINUTES 

August 3, 2023 

4:00 – 6:00 PM 

 

 

Parents were greeted by Lori Welborn, Principal, and Michelle Allmond, Asst. Principal, as they arrived and 

doors were opened at 3:50 pm. 

 

 

Parents were directed to the cafeteria where they were met by Mrs. Honeycutt, Parent Involvement Coordinator, 

who handed out Title I information and Mrs. Honeycutt asked parents to take a few minutes to look over the 

2023/2024 Family Engagement Poster to help give input for the 2023/2024 Compacts.  She discussed the 

importance of developing, discussing and input of the parents, students, and school for the compacts.  Mrs. 

Honeycutt advised there would be a rough draft of new Compacts for the 2023/2024 school year available 

toward the end of September and asked the parents to stop by the Family Engagement Center, room 204, to look 

them over.  She directed the parents to pick up handouts/information regarding School and County Policies, 

Title I information, and How to talk with your child’s teacher, Testing in GA, Standards and School Wide 

Program, etc.  Mrs. Honeycutt talked with Parents and explained “What Title I is and how it benefited our 

school 

 

 

Mrs. Honeycutt then directed the parents to the grade level stations, so the parents could find out who their child 

had for a teacher, pay supply fees, PTO, After School Program (ASP), etc. 

 

Parents were then sent to their child’s classroom, and once parents visited the classroom they were asked to sign 

in and given a packet which included “Parents Right to Know’ letter, County and School Policies and survey to 

fill out and return prior to leaving, which included getting parents to give input for Compacts.   

 

Teachers greeted parents and students in the classroom.  They discussed what the student(a) would be learning 

in their specific grade levels and showed them around the classroom.  They discussed the curriculum, MAP 

testing and Benchmark tests.  Teachers were able to answer questions parents may have had regarding what to 

expect for this school year. 

 

The meeting ended around 6:15 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


